

STATE OF IDAHO SECRETARY OF STATE

PETE T. CENARRUSA SECRETARY OF STATE (208) 334-2300

ROOM 203, STATEHOUSE BOISE, IDAHO 83720

August 18, 1986

Richard B. Carroll Vice President KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Supreme Office - Columbus Plaza New Haven, Connecticut 06507

RE: Idaho Corporation Annual Report Form

Dear Mr. Carroll:

In response to your July 1, 1986 letter to Mr. Pete T. Cenarrusa, our staff counsel has reviewed the 1981 correspondence and has researched the matter with the State of Idaho Department of Insurance.

Please be advised that it has become apparent that the Knights of Columbus should never have been registered in this state as a foreign corporation, as Idaho law has no provision for the regulation of fraternal benefit societies under the corporate code. You need to be registered in Idaho only through the Department of Insurance.

Since the Secretary of State's office has no statutory authority over fraternal benefit societies, we are as of this date removing KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS, a Connecticut corporation, from our records.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact this office.

Very truly yours,

Sally T. Clark Corporations Clerk